concord children’s center


Playscape design workshop Feb. 5


Concord Children’s Center has a dream of building a community playground on the grounds of the Ripley School administration building, next door to the new ball field and soccer fields on Meriam Road.


This community playground would be unlike any other playground in town. This playground would be accessible to all children and be based on the principles of natural playspace design. A nature-based playground will not have swings, slides or monkey bars. These playgrounds, found throughout Europe and increasingly in the United States, incorporate elements that allow children to experience unstructured play in natural settings.


The Children’s Center vision includes assuring that these elements would be accessible to all children regardless of their physical or cognitive abilities. On Saturday, Feb. 5, the center is sponsoring a Stakeholder Design Workshop from 9 a.m. to 1 p.m. at the Ripley School. Hundreds of invitations have been sent to the Ripley neighborhoods inviting neighbors and other Concord community members to join in the planning for this playground.


Using funds received from the Northwest Suburban Health Alliance (CHNA15) the Children’s Center has spent over a year meeting with child development specialists, Concord School special education professionals and local landscape designers to develop a preliminary concept for the playground. In December the center hosted author and educator David Sobel who spoke to an audience of more than 100 people about the importance of connecting children to nature and the role nature based playgrounds play in fostering healthy growth and development. After visiting several nature based playgrounds in the Boston area the design group, Studio MLA Architects, was chosen to lead the Stakeholders Workshop and develop a conceptual design for the project. The center welcomes all interested citizens to attend the workshop and become a participant in the on-going process of developing this project. Information about how to get involved can be obtained by contacting Concord Children’s Center Executive Director Pat Nelson at 978-369-3747 or executive@concordchildrenscenter.org.


Concord Children’s Center is a non-profit early care and education program that has been serving Concord families and their children since 1975. For more information about the center visit concordchildrenscenter.org.
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